
 
 
Department for Children and Families               Agency of Human Services 
Economic Services Division 
280 State Drive          [fax] 802-241-0460  
Waterbury, VT 05671-1020         [toll free] 800-479-6151 
        
            
 

 

Dear Hotel/Motel Owner, 
 
Due to a recent court decision, the Department for Children and Families would like to extend all 
households currently housed by the Economic Services Division at your establishment checking out 
between Friday, May 2 and Tuesday, May 6. The households should be housed through the night of 
Friday, May 9.  
 
The Department for Children and Families will call you to confirm the clients you are willing to 
extend and provide your establishment with an Emergency Housing voucher for all households 
housed by your establishment on the night of May 1, 2025 with a check-out date between Friday, May 2 
and Tuesday, May 6 as soon as possible.  
 
Please do not extend housing without an authorization from ESD.   
 
Thank you. 
 
Mark Eley | General Assistance Program Director 
Economic Services Division 
Vermont Department for Children and Families 
280 State Drive | Waterbury, VT 05671 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


